
Monday, November 18, 2019   
To:  WCUSD #348 School Board 
From:  Chris Taylor, M.C.G.S. Principal 
Subject: M.C.G.S. November School Board Report 

* M.C.G.S. staff/parents/students will once again participate in the 5 Essentials Survey.  This data is 
collected for the school report card and reviewed by BLLC every year.   
* Student Council held a canned food drive for the month of November.  Canned goods were collected 
for WADI for the Holiday Season.  Over 1,100 cans were collected 
* MC afterschool program has started. The program is for 3rd – 6th grade students this year and provides 
homework and character development skills to students. 
* Ag in the classroom has been coming to 4th grade and giving presentations in homerooms. 
* Had great turnout for p/t conferences again.   
* 5/6 grade boys/girls basketball teams have been finalized and practices have started.   
* Student council will be doing door service for teachers during National Education Week. Teachers will 
choose a drink and snack to be delivered to their room during the week.  
*WVC basketball team will be coming to hold a short practice for 5th grade students.  
* Parkview Christian Church has graciously decided to provide our staff with a meal before Thanksgiving 
break.   

Dates to Remember  
     
   November  
     13 bllc 
     18 board meeting 
     26 2 hr early out 
     26 food in lounge 
     27-29 no school 
 
   December  
     4 Faculty meeting 
     11 bllc 
     16 board meeting 
     20 2 hr early out  
     23-jan.3  no school 
   
   
 


